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January 19,2017

Memo

To Mayar, Members of Council
From  Joel Amnitage, Managing Director, Calgary Approvals Coardination
Re PUD2017-0014 — Industry / City Work Plan

Questions raised at 2017 January 11 Planning and Urban Development
Committee

Members of Council,

We have considered the comments raised on 2017 January 11 by members of the Standing
Palicy Committee on Planning and Urban Developm ent with respect to the process
improvernents portion of The Industry/City WWark Plan. In advance of the report coming to
Council on 2017 January 23, our staff have met with Councillors Demong and Stevensaon to
further clarify their specific concems. The three commerts that were brought forward will be
addressed through the 13 projects curently undenway.,

1. Development permit extensions and renewals comment will be addressed through the Permit
Coordination praject.

2. Performance security reduction for dev elopment agreements will be addressed as part of the
COFAC project.

3. Commitments made during the approv als process will be addressed as part of the Ecplore and
Fre-application Meetings project.

Additional details can be found in Attachment 4 of the PUD report. | want to thank the

rembers of Council for sharing their comments and concerns at committes. 1f you have army
further questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

g

Joel Arnitage, Managing Director, Calgary Approvals Coordination

cco Administrative Leadership Team
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